
Polepark Road – an update
#dundeewestend
Further to the notice I mentioned last week about works on Polepark Road from
Monday coming (23rd October), Scottish Water has now advised as follows :

Polepark Road Sewer Works :

Please note that this work is completely separate from the current ongoing
water network works taking place in Blackness Road.  The work in Polepark
Road is to carry out an essential sewer repair to a blocked section of sewer
in Polepark Road just to the North of Bissells Bar.  

The nature and location of the work means that a localised road closure is
required during the works.  The closure will be in place in Polepark Road
from junction with Milnbank Road to the junction with Fyffe Street.  The
closure has been agreed in conjunction with Dundee City Council roads team.

Local vehicle access will be maintained where possible and pedestrian access
maintained at all times.  There will be no interruption to water or waste
water services planned during these works.

Our contractors Keir construction will be carrying out the work on our behalf
and have written to all affected householders.
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